
 

City Manager Weekly Update 
December 1, 2023 

 

 
 

 
 
 

California Forever Town Hall 

California Forever will be holding a Town Hall on December 5th at 6:00 PM at the Veteran’s Memorial Hall. 
Tickets are required to attend and are sold out. You no longer need to ask questions in advance. There 
will be a presentation with a question-and-answer period followed by a breakout session by topic. 

Animal Control Services 

Staff have been working on alternatives to the agreement with Solano County for Animal Control Services. 

Franchise Hauling Agreement Negotiations 

Staff and R3 are meeting with Mount Diablo Resource Recovery to negotiate an amended agreement to 
take into account the large amount of capital necessary to implement Senate Bill 1383. A proposed 
agreement is anticipated to be presented to the Municipal Rate Utility Committee on December 14th. 

Business License Renewals 

Business license renewals were sent out this week via U.S. mail and email. 

Holiday Festivities 

Main Street will be closed at Front Street on Saturday, Dec. 2 and Saturday, Dec. 9 for holiday festivities. 
See the images on the next page for details. 
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